
 

 

 

Dotty Capra One AT&T Way, Room 3B105F
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations Bedminster, NJ 07921 
 908-234-6141 

 
March 17, 2016 
 
 
FRN: 0001-5726-76 
 
 
Transmittal No. 12176 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St., SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material issued by Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Alaska 
and bearing TARIFF F.C.C. No. 16, effective March 18, 2016, is sent to you 
for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 
1934, as amended.  This material consists of tariff pages as indicated on 
the following check sheet(s): 
 

TARIFF F.C.C. No. 16 – 64th Revised Check Sheet 
 
 
In this filing, Alascom, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Alaska is proposing to discontinue 
Collect Calls Received from International Countries/Areas. 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s rules for the discontinuance of international 
services set forth in 47 C.F.R. Sect. 63.19, AT&T Corp. notified affected 
customers of the planned discontinuance at least 30 days prior to the 
planned action and filed a copy of the notifications with the Commission on 
the day notice was given.1 
 
The revisions contained herein are scheduled to become effective on not 
less than one day's notice, pursuant to Section 61.23 of the Federal 
Communications Commission's Rules and Regulations. 
 
Pursuant to Commission Rules, the original of this transmittal, the FCC 
Form 159, and the requisite $910.00 filing fee have been transmitted today 
via the Commission's Electronic Tariff Filing System. 
 
Please address any inquiries concerning this filing to the attention of 
Dotty Capra Area Manager-Regulatory Relations. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dotty Capra 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
 
1 See Letter dated October 1, 2015, to Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary, 
FCC, from James Talbot, General Attorney, AT&T (see copy attached hereto). 




















